
 

 

 

 

 

Dear guests, 
We would like to inform you that in 

the period from 12.05.2024 ( Sunday ) 
to 17.05.2024 ( Friday ) Aquatonik pool 

will be under maintenance.  
Aqualabirinth pool and the outdoor 

pool are available for all our guests, as 
well as all facilities in the Spa centre.   

 

 

Balneocomplex AquatoniK Team 


